
Norfolk Area Ofsted and CQC SEND 
Inspection – How you can have Your Say

Are you a parent/carer of a child/young person 
with Special Educational Needs & Disabilities 
(SEND)?

You are invited to a meeting with Ofsted and CQC Inspectors to give your views on 
Norfolk’s SEND services.

This will be held on Tuesday 3 March 2020 from 13:00 until 14:00 at the Norwich 
Professional Development Centre (PDC), 144 Woodside Road, Norwich NR7 9QL.

You do not need to book but please allow time for parking.

Does your child attend one of these educational settings?

•	 City College Norwich
•	 Sidestrand Hall School
•	 Chapel Green School
•	 Churchill Park Complex Needs School 
•	 Short Stay School for Norfolk (Douglas Badar)
•	 City Academy Norwich
•	 UTC Norfolk
•	 Aylsham High School
•	 Nelson Academy
•	 North Elmham Primary 
•	 Mile Cross Primary
•	 Magdelan Gates Primary
•	 Bishy Barnabees Day Nursery
•	 Rockinghorse Daycare

The Ofsted/CQC Inspectors will be visiting these settings on Wednesday 4th and 
Thursday 5th March.  Please contact the setting to confirm the date and time.

You can also have your say by completing the online webinar at http://bit.ly/
LASENDWebinarNorfolkCountyCouncil or by emailing Lasend.support@ofsted.gov.uk

Norfolk SEND Partnership is an impartial and confidential service 
funded by 
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